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 I support HB 2585 to stop automatic voter registration at the DMV!   

 

 Automatic voter registration ensures bloated voter rolls which leads to thousands of 

ballots being mailed out to people who are deceased, moved from one county to 

another, changed their names, and moved out of state. The passage of HB 2681 in 

September 2021 prohibits moving a voter to inactive status due to the voter not 

voting or updating voter registration for any period of time.  

 

Oregon needs legal voters and legal ballots with proof of ID and citizenship.  Let's 

stop the fraud and put an end to automatic voter registration. 


